
   
 
 

APAC Board Communiqué 
May 2025  

The APAC Board met on 26 May 2025 in-person. Our post-Board communique is designed to 
give stakeholders a greater insight into the workings of APAC Board meetings.  

 

Accreditation Business  

The Board noted that the Assessment Accreditation Committee (AAC) and the CEO had 
made determinations under powers delegated to them by the Board. All determinations are 
reported to the Psychology Board of Australia (PsyBA), which will then decide whether to 
approve each program for the purpose of registration. 

 

AAC Determinations 

Determination Type Providers (n) Programs (n) 

Initial Accreditation 0 0 

Re-accreditation 0 0 

Program Monitoring 12 76 

 
Board Determinations 

Determination Type Providers (n) Programs (n) 

Initial Accreditation 0 0 

Re-accreditation 0 0 

Program Monitoring 2 14 

 

Administrative Decisions  

Decision Type Providers (n) Programs (n) 

Programs in teach out 2 8 

Discontinued programs (completely taught out) 3 13 

Addition of new program titles 0 0 
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Change of title 0 0 

 

Other Business  

The Board endorsed the five-year APAC Strategy (2024 - 2029) and related Operational Plan 
following approval of APAC's funding model and fee schedules by the Psychology Board of 
Australia (PsyBA). The Board also reviewed the outputs from its Strategy Day held on 7 April 
2025 focused on APAC's role, financial sustainability and performance measurement. Other 
key items considered by the Board included:  

• Updates on the Alignment Accreditation Standards Review project with public 
consultation and direct engagement with key stakeholders in progress. 

• Updates on the APAC Risk Profile to reflect an increased focus on change 
management as new systems and platforms are being developed and implemented 
to drive efficiency. 

• The continuing recruitment and development of key staff to support accreditation 
assessments. 

The Board also agreed parameters for the upcoming APAC Board which will take place on 
Monday 21 July in Melbourne.  

Professor John Dunn 
Chair, APAC 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


